
 

 

  

 

  

This Month at MCC 

 

 

 

 

 

For our final chapel last semester staff, students, chapel 
speakers, attendees and our guests enjoyed a hot chicken 
dinner served by MCC students with apple pie and ice 
cream for dessert. 
 
We had great feedback from our series "Imitating Jesus" 
from 1 Thessalonians last semester. 

  

This semester in chapel we begin a new series on 
Ecclesiastes. Chapel services begin again on January 16 at 
1:00pm. If you are in the Charlottetown area we hope you 
will join us. 

 

 
 

 

Ourchapel schedule is posted on our website. 
 

  

There is still time to sign up for classes this semester. 
 
Regular classes begin January 14 and can be taken on 
campus or via video conference from the comfort of your own 
home. 
 
Cost for a class is $540 for credit or a special audit price of 
$100. 

 
 

 

 

  

January prayer requests: 
 Faculty and Staff - preparations for the semester. 
 Board members as they prepare and meet February 2.  
 Students for September 2019 
 Wisdom in planning for the next school year. 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

Happy New Year from the  
Staff & Students of MCC! 

 



 


